
March 1955

Honorable James A, iHoffett
Federal Housing Administration
lashington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Kofftttl

As yon perhaps fcnoi, I hzive been spending
most of ay time for the past three weeks with the
j.yuBe Banking and Oil11 wucij Committee* The Consaittee
concluded its examination of me only jesterday after-
noon*

I aia t&king this first opportunity to
acknowledge your letter of March 13 and to assure
jmi of ay desire to cooperate with yon in furthering
the •ort&ftge~ljurar*&ct pit

Just aa soon as I have h&d &n opportunity
to give some considerstion to the subject of your
letter and its MMt1ftfflT»j I shall write to yon farther
witli t, view to fecting on jouv suggestion.

Sincerely jours,

[.. S« Eccles
Governor
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